
 
 
My name is Mateo Fontenot and I am 15 years old.  I am a sophomore at Del Norte High 
School.  This is my first year as a member of Del Norte FFA. 
 
For my SAE project, I am raising a market turkey.  This is my first year raising turkeys.  I have 
had my turkey since it was a poult and the breed is a white broad breasted turkey.  It has been 
exciting watching it grow. I have been feeding it organic feed with the goal of having a healthy 
and plump turkey to sell in August. I have learned that turkeys eat and drink a lot of water.  I 
have really enjoyed my first year in FFA and have enjoyed the opportunity to raise turkeys. 
 
The Del Norte Livestock Sale will look a little different than it has in years passed, due to the 
cancellation of the Del Norte County Fair.  You can still help support youth livestock projects in 
our town though!  I invite you to purchase my turkey from the sale for the lot price listed in the 
materials provided to you by the Del Norte County Fair. Any support you can offer as an add on 
would be greatly appreciated as well! Any contributions made will also be tax deductible for you 
and your business.  If you choose to purchase my turkey, you can do so anytime between now 
and August 8th by contacting my parents or contacting the fairgrounds. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in purchasing my animal this year from the Del Norte 
County Livestock Sale.  I appreciate your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mateo Fontenot 
 
Oscar Fontenot 
707-951-6516 
Del Norte County Fairgrounds- Phone: 707-464-9556 or info@dnfair.org 


